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M E M O R A N D U M

TO:


All One Stop Career Center Managers

FROM:

Garnet Esters, Interim Director of Programs


DATE:

August 4, 2004
 

SUBJECT:

Utilization of Rapid Response and TAA funds for Training


Currently, the Region has funds available to provide training under Rapid Response and Trade Adjustment Assistance (TAA). One Stop Career Centers must utilize these funds when individuals requesting training services are eligible. 

In order to accurately track the expenditure of these funds, it is imperative that OSCC operators code the OSMIS correctly. The following are the OSMIS Special Project Codes (SPC) that must be used in order to charge the training costs to the appropriate funding category; these codes are effective until December 31, 2004:

· Rapid Response SPC: OOMN RWB23 RRAA.

· TAA SPC: 00MA TRADE NEG FL05. 

OSCC operators are responsible for ensuring that entries in the OSMIS and the SAMS reflect the same funding stream.

cc:
Edith Humes-Newbold, Interim Executive Director


Johnny Guimaraes, IMO Director


Maria Gomez, Support Service Supervisor


Contract Managers
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